
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inspire Enjoy Achieve 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

In todays Newsletter, there is information about school uniform, next week’s Disco and the Summer Fair. 

Plus, a very busy Dates For Your Diary section. 

 

School Uniform 

Can I remind parents and carers about correct school uniform your child should be wearing in school. We 
take great pride in how smart our children look in their Hunmanby Primary School uniform, however, I 
have noticed a few children wearing incorrect uniform, as well as jewellery on occasions. I have included 
an extract below from our School Brochure for your information. Thank you for your support on this. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM  

Our school uniform for all children comprises: 

 Royal Blue school sweatshirts or cardigan (School logo required)  

 Grey school trousers with the option of long or short trousers all year round.  

 Grey school skirts or grey pinafore dresses throughout the year.   Blue gingham dresses are an 
option for the Summer Term. (Logo not required) 

 White polo shirts for all year, wear under sweatshirts. (Logo not required) 

 Royal blue outdoor fleeces or fully reversible school jackets or a dark coloured school coat. (Logo not 
required) 

 Black school shoes or black leather type trainers (High heels, bright coloured training shoes are not 
acceptable) 

 Indoor PE, Warm Weather - Plain white T-shirt & plain black shorts for PE.  Any type of PE trainer/football 
boot is acceptable. 

 Outdoor PE Wear for Inclement Weather:- Black sweatshirt , Black Joggers and outdoor trainers.   

 Expectations for PE and swimming kit – swimming trunks (not Bermuda type shorts) and girl’s one piece 
swimming costume.  

 Expectations for jewellery and hairstyles (taking into account the requirement described above to avoid 
discrimination in line with the Equality Act 2010) – studs for boys and girls are acceptable but must be taped 
for PE. No ‘dangly’ earrings. No necklaces or bracelets unless it is a protected characteristic.  

 Expectations for shoes, bags and coats – black school shoes (can be black ‘leather type’ trainers). Manageable 
rucksack type bags. A blue book bag provided free by school. 

 From Sept 2023 ‘Hoody’ type PE tops are NOT acceptable 

Where it is necessary to wear Wellingtons or Boots, in adverse weather, then the child will need a change of 
footwear for inside school. 
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School Disco 

I am pleased to say that the school Discos will take place next 
Thursday 23rd May. There will still be 2 discos, one for EYFS, Year 1 
and Year 2, and another disco for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. The entry is £2 
going to the PTFA. 

 

 

EYFS, Y1 and Y2 Disco – 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

 Children in EYFS must be accompanied in the disco by an adult.  

 Y1 and Y2 do not need to be accompanied by an adult. 

 Those children going to the disco will be allowed to get changed at 3.00pm in their classrooms 

 Any EYFS KS1 children at The Hive can attend the disco if they want to free of charge and will be 
looked after by a member of staff 

 All children must go home with a responsible adult 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 Disco – 5.00pm – 6.00pm 

 Any KS2 children at The Hive can attend the disco if they want to free of charge 

 Children should be dropped off by a responsible adult 

 Children do not need to be accompanied by an adult in the disco 

 All children must be picked up by a responsible adult 

As usual, there will be Glow Bands and Tuck Shop available during the disco. 

 

Summer Fair  

I am pleased to say that it is our intention to have a Summer Fair this year. 
The provisional date in the diary for this is the afternoon of Wednesday 10th 
July, with the start time to be confirmed. The PTFA are meeting to get 
things organized, but we certainly hope to have stalls, bouncy castles, ice 
cream, music and the obligatory ‘sponge a teacher’!  

If you, or somebody you know, would like to have a stall at the fair, please 
let the School Office know and more details will follow shortly. 

 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, 

Conrad Fox 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Diary Dates for the Summer Term 2024 
 
Thursday 23rd May -   School Discos (EYFS/KS1 3.30-4.30pm and KS2 5.00-6.00pm) 

Friday 24th May -   Parents Chat & Chill 

Half-Term Holiday Mon 27th May – Friday 31st May 

Monday 3rd June -   Art Week in School 

Monday 10th June -   Phonics Screening for Year 1 

Wednesday 12th June -  Year 6 Residential to East Barnby 

Tuesday 18th June -   Norton College Transition Day 1 

Wednesday 19th June -  Norton College Transition Day 2 

Thursday 20th June -   Year 3 & Year 4 Visit to Sledmere House 

Monday 24th June -   Year 3 visit to Murton Park 

Tuesday 25th June -   Year 2 Trip to Filey Beach 

Thursday 27th June -   Year 5 and Year 6 Careers Fair in school 

Friday 28th June -   Parents Chat & Chill  

Monday 1st July -   Sports Day morning 9.00am onwards 

Assessment Week in school 

    Filey School Parents Evening for Year 6 

Tuesday 2nd July -   Filey School Transition week – Tues 2nd – Thurs 4th July 

Thursday 4th July -   Year 1 Victorian School Day 

    New Reception Starters Parents Info meeting, 2.30pm 

Friday 12th July -   School Reports out to parents 

Monday 15th July -   KS2 Afternoon Performance 1.30pm 

    Parents Open Evening 3.30 – 5.30pm 

Tuesday 16th July -   KS2 Evening Performance 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July -  Year 6 Crucial Crew visit, Scarborough 

Friday 19th July -   Last Day of Term 

    Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 10.00am 

Summer Holidays 

Monday 22nd July – Tuesday 3rd September 

 

Wednesday 4th September -  Children Start Back at School 

 

 


